
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: September 11, 2000 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins and Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 6:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30 PM 

 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 6:30PM 
 
Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 
 
6:30 – 7:30 Sally and John reviewed the last plan submitted for Helen Kreiger’s septic system 
with Selectmen Foley, Reardon and Foster. 
 
Gerry Paguin - picked up 7 reviews for Brenden Hill Estates on Kimbel Road 
 
Jan & Bob Roe - Questions about septic field - Growing grass or vegetation 
placing concrete squares on leach field for picnic table. 
 
John and Dave reviewed the proposed plan for Helen Kreiger’s septic system.  Both felt that a 
tight tank should be installed for environmental as well as other concerns which included the 
fact that an excessive number of variances would have to be granted to allow construction. 
 
Helen Kreiger – was asked if she wanted to hear the boards decision or to postpone final 
decision until the next meeting when her engineers could be present.  Helen decided to wait 
until her engineers could be present at the meeting. 
 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting adjourned 9:30 PM. 
 
 
 
 


